Capitol Pools, Inc
128 US Hwy 70 E unit B

16th day of January, 2024

Kevin Byrd
567 O'quinn Rd, Lillington, NC 27546, USA

Dear Sir/Madam,

The undersigned hereby states that Kevin Byrd of 567 O'Quinn Rd has failed to respond to text
and calls regarding Inground Swimming Pool Final Inspection.

Final Building Inspection Harnett County

Despite Multiple attempts to contact to close out building permit Home Owner has had no
response Please note that Capitol Pools, Inc is no longer responsible for Harnett County
Building Permit BRES2202-0001 and if homeowner wishes to close out the final Inspection,
homeowner would be responsible for all cost to reinstate permit BRE2202-0001.

Yours sincerely,

A A

Capitol P%ls, Inc
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